
 

To Media 

8th May 2014 

NOTIFICATION OF INQUIRY  

  

  

 

Greyhound Racing SA Stewards are opening an inquiry into alleged improper behaviour by Mr. 
Damien Mills, Mr. Ken Gill, Mr. Ken Myers and Mr. Stephen Messner at the Angle Park 
Greyhound race meeting conducted on Thursday 1st May 2014.  
 
The inquiry will be conducted at the offices of Greyhound Racing SA on Friday 23rd May 2014 at 
10.00am. 
 
Therefore as registered persons they are required to be available at this time along with any 
witnesses that they believe may assist this inquiry. 
 

 
  

 

Further Information: 

Paul Marks  (08) 8243 7130 

Integrity and Standards Manager 

Greyhound Racing SA 

 

 


